
From: Kim Equinoa <kimequinoa@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 11:58 AM 
To: Deborah Lopez <dlopez@cityofgoleta.org> 
Subject: Districting question 
 
Hi Deborah, 
I have a quick clarifying question regarding the districting/areas of interest maps that were linked from 
Friday's email re: giving input. Who or where would be the best place to direct my question?  
 
Specifically, I would like to clarify where the Suellen Area of Interest falls in the five districts (which I 
understand are only in draft form right now)? On slide 17, page 27 of the document, Suellen is listed as 
part of the Northeast Community Center district, but on all drawings, including slide 17, it is included 
within the Old Town district.  
 
Thank you for your help and direction, 
Kim Equinoa 
Goleta Resident 
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